
IMPORTANT
TURN OFF THE POWER AT THE MAIN FUSE OR CIRCUIT BREAKER 

BOX
BEFORE STARTING INSTALLATION

 Carefully unpack and identify all parts before 
assembly.  Bulbs not included. 

   

2.   Fasten one hex nut about 3/4" (19 mm) down 
from one end of threaded pipe. Then screw same 
end of threaded pipe into center hole in bracket 
strap. At this point test install the main frame 
onto ceiling through this threaded pipe and make 
certain 3/8" (10 mm) of pipe protrude below. If 
not, then adjust the threaded pipe location by 
screwing up or down accordingly. Once correct 
threaded pipe location has been adjusted, remove 
main frame and tighten hex nut against mounting 
strap. Make certain not to spin threaded pipe 
during tightening.

3.  Electrical connections:please refer to enclosed
    supplement installation instruction for wire

    connection 

4.   Place main frame through the installed 
threaded pipe so that it sits flush against 
ceiling. Be sure all wires are tucked inside. 
Secure main frame to ceiling by fastening lock 
washer and coupler onto top threaded pipe.
 Note: Coupler must turn at least 3 times, if 

it does not you must remove coupler and lengthen 
threaded pipe accordingly.

5.   Install long center pipe by screwing into 
bottom of coupler.

     Note: correct position of center pipe at 
illustration.
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1.Use plastic bolt and wooden sorew s to fix the                   
installation bracket onto tlo tle cieling surface.

Install the bulb(not included.)

Cap Nut

WIRE


